Announcement

In the near future there will be a competition for the most beautiful English Valentine's  Card. The cards should contain wishes, pictures and poems. Please, bring your cards to room 102 till 31st January.

We hope that we will be pleasantly surprised by the amount of cards. 

Prepared by Agnieszka Witasik
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